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Christmas began at Chisenhale 

with preparations for the Winter 

Fair well underway as I write and 

probably all over as you read! 

Thank you to Ruth and the amazing 

PTA for a fabulous array of 

festive stalls and to the jolly 

fellow himself with his busy elves 

for dropping by.  

 Assessments, ice skating 

trips and Willow Class in the 

library because of a leak in the 

heating system,  seems to be the 

rest of this week’s excitement. 

We were all so proud when a 

member of the public approached 

the teachers of lower key stage 

two at the ice rink and commented 

on how fantastic the children were 

at supporting, encouraging and 

looking after each other on the 

ice. Have a good look at the dates 

for which day to wear Christmas 

Jumpers and party clothes.  

 Have a great weekend.  
 

Sharon Taylor-Sezgin, 

Headteacher 

  
 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
Parenting session: 
Tuesday 10th December, 9-10am: 
Managing conflict and co-parenting – 
all welcome (postponed from 3rd 
December) 
 

Thursday 12th December  
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR ELECTIONS 

 
Friday 13th December, coffee and mince 
pies in the library for parents at 9am – we 

will also be fundraising for Macmillan 
Cancer Care so any contributions of cake 
or money gratefully received. This will be 

followed by the 
 KS1 (Year 1&2) Nativity play in St 

Barnabas Church (Corner of Grove and 
Roman Roads) at 10am – parents  

most welcome 
 
Tuesday 17th December, 9am coffee and 
mince pies in the library, followed by the 
EYFS Christmas show at 10am in the 
top hall – parents welcome 
 
Wednesday 18th December, wear your  
Christmas jumper for our whole-school 
Christmas dinner  
 
Thursday 19th December, 9am, Cherry 
Class assembly – parents welcome 
 
Friday 20th December, Class Christmas 
parties – wear your party clothes! Please 
don’t bring any food to share because of 
allergies – we will provide all the food. 

 
School closes at 2pm on  

Friday 20th December 
School opens again on  

Monday 6th January 
 


